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CHANGE OF DATE OF MEETING 

 

 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND PARKS COMMITTEE 

 

 

The next regular meeting of the Economic Development and Parks Committee has been 

rescheduled from Thursday, June 27, 2002 to Tuesday, July 16, 2002, in Committee Room 1, 

2nd
 
Floor, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Members of the Committee, Officials concerned and all others who have received a copy of the 

Agenda and accompanying material dated June 27, 2002, are respectfully requested to bring 

them to such meeting as no additional copies will be available. 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Betty Henderson, Committee Administrator, 

at 392-8088 or E-mail at bhender1@city.toronto.on.ca. 

 

 

 

B. Henderson/ms      City Clerk 

Attachment 

July 12, 2002 

 

 

“Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice.” 

 

Economic Development and Parks Committee 

Councillor Denzil Minnan-Wong, Chair   Councillor Norman Kelly 

Councillor Michael Feldman, Vice-Chair  Councillor Chris Korwin-Kuczynski 

Councillor John Filion     Councillor George Mammoliti 

Councillor Suzan Hall     Councillor Joe Pantalone 

Councillor Raymond Cho     Councillor Ron Moeser 


